Roinn Cumarsaide, Gniomhaithe
ar son na hAeraide & Comhshaoil
Department of Communications,
Climate Action & Environment

16 January 2017,

Michael O’Keefe,

Chief Executive

Broadcasting Authority of Ireland
2-5 Warrington Place

Dublin

D02XP29

Re: The Acquisition of CMNL Limited by Independent News and Media
Holdings Limited.

Dear Chief Executive,

I refer to the above matter and to the determination of the Minister for
Communications, Climate Action and Environment pursuant to Section

28D(1)(c) of the Competition Act, 2002.

Under section 28E(1) of the Competition Act, 2002 the Broadcasting
Authority of Ireland is hereby requested to carry out a full media merger

examination in relation to the above matter.

Yours faithfully,

Eanna O Conghaile

Principal Officer

Failtitear roimh comhfhreagras i nGaeilge
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